
 

 
 

 

Message from Mr Turtle 

Thank you to all the staff and children who “dressed up red” today - it was great to see the whole school 

community supporting Comic Relief. Many thanks also to everyone who brought or bought cakes; we’ll let you know 

how much we raised next week. 

 

 

Reception Health Screening 

Please could Reception parents who have not completed the Reception Health Screening do so asap by visiting 

http://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/rq and completing the online form. Further information about this was sent to 

parents by letter last term; a copy of the letter is also on the school website.  Thank you. 

 

Friends of High Firs Primary School Association 
Supporting Our Children’s Education 

Registered Charity No. 1137633 

 
We hope the children enjoyed the discos yesterday evening!  Thank you to everyone who helped. 

 

 
Important Health Information – PLEASE REMEMBER! 

Please remember to let the school know immediately if you suspect your child has any of the 

following (even if it has not been confirmed): measles, chicken pox or shingles. It is also 

important to let us know if your child has been exposed to these illnesses (eg through a friend 

at a club or a family member) but has not shown the symptoms themselves.  Please also let us 

know if your child has also been in contact with any other infectious diseases. 

** Please note we are a PEANUT-FREE school; please do not send in peanut-based products.  ** 
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For this year’s Easter competition everyone was given a polystyrene egg!  

The children can use it to make anything they like so long as it is on an 

Easter theme…. 

Bring your finished entry to school on Tuesday 28th March (not before 

please – we have nowhere to store them!) 

PARENTS – you are invited to pop in after school on Tuesday 28th March  

to view all our finished entries. 
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INSET DAYS  

2016-2017  

No children in school 

1 – Mon 5 September 

2 – Tues 3 January 

3 – Weds 4 January 

4 – Fri 26 May 

5 – Mon 3 July 

Coming up next week: 

THERE ARE NO SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK. 

 
Tues 28 March       Easter Competition & viewing in hall after school 
                            FHF Easter Egg Hunt (am)  
 
Weds 29 March      District Cross Country at New Barn Park pm 
                            Egyptian Day for Yr4 (Attendance treat) 
 
Fri 31 March          End of Term 
 
Tues 18 April      Summer Term starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 


